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Dear Stacie, 
  
Hungarian Designated National Authority for the Rotterdam Convention agrees and supports the proposal for 
a severely hazardous pesticide formulation containing paraquat. Hungary banned the approval of Gramoxone 
(contained) paraquat in 1990, but it the was applicable till the end of 1992. It was authorised between 1970-
1990.  
Numerous accident were happened by using the Gramoxone in Hungary, so we support the proposal. 
  
Ágnes Pethő dr. 
Authorisation specialist 
  
Central Agricultural Office 


